
St. Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls 
and Sixth Form (co-ed) 

 

11-19  Church of England Academy    Founded 1699 

 
 

Headteacher Mrs Beverley Stanislaus B.Ed. NPQH  

155 Tulse Hill London SW2 3UP  T 020 8674 5594  F 020 8674 1379  www.stmartins.academy 
St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales 

Registered Number 07984073.  Registered office: 155 Tulse Hill, London SW2 3UP 

W ITH  L OVE A N D L EA R N IN G  

 

I will sing of the Lord’s great love forever, with my mouth I will make your faithfulness known through all generations.  

Psalm 89:1 

 

Thursday 24th November 2016 
 

Dear Families, 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING TO ST MARTIN’S 
 

We are quickly approaching the end of the Autumn Term and I thought it was a good time to contact you 

with our Christmas programme.  
 

Christmas Praise! Gospel Concert 

I wanted to bring to your attention our Christmas Praise! Gospel Concert that takes place on Wednesday 7th 

December in Holy Trinity Church from 7.00pm to 8.30pm.  This is a free event and I hope many of you will 

join us for this festive celebration.  We will be serving some festive refreshments. Thank you, in advance, to 

parents who have offered to help with this.  Additionally, a group of Year 9 students will have a Christmas 

stall selling seasonal goods. Please bring a few extra pounds to spend and support St Martin’s ECHO 

(Everyone Can Help Others).  All proceeds will go to CLC Sargent, a cancer charity for children. 
 

Year 7 and 8 Disco 

If your daughter is in Year 7 or 8, she may have already told you about the disco we are having on 8th 

December. The charge for this is £2.00 and she will require your permission to attend.  
 

St Martin’s Sings for the Community 

We have been given permission for a small choir to sing outside the Co-Op supermarket at the corner of 

Norwood Road and the South Circular. Ms Huggins will accompany the girls as they sing carols to local 

shoppers. You are welcome to join us if you happen to be in the area.  This will take place on Wednesday 

14th December at 12.30pm to 1.30pm. 
 

In addition we will be welcoming older members of our local community to a Senior Citizens Christmas 

Lunch and concert and the Holy Trinity Toddlers’ Club to a Santa Tea Party.  Our girls will be hosting these 

events, look out for pictures on our website.  
 

Prize Giving Service 

Our annual Prize Giving service will be take place in Holy Trinity Church on Monday 12th December. If your 

daughter has been awarded a prize you will shortly receive a letter with the details.   

 

I look forward to seeing you at some of these events.  

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Beverley Stanislaus 

Headteacher 


